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ST. ANDREW’S SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Friday, 2nd February 2024 

 

 

Value for February: Responsibility 

 

 
  A responsibility involves having something expected of you. 
  A responsibility might be a task you are expected to do.   
  A responsibility might be a way you are expected to act.  
  Responsibility means doing the things you are supposed to do and accepting the  
results of your actions, for example taking the praise or blame for something you have 
done. 

 
 
Reminder – please pre-book your child’s lunch 

 
Please remember to pre-book your child’s lunch choice by 
Thursday evening for the following week.  The current menu 
runs up until the end of this term (Easter holidays) so you can 
even pre-book several weeks in advance.  It is causing a lot of 
additional work for the office to chase/organise your child’s 
choices when you do not pre-book! 

 
 
 
Continued Free Bike Checks – Extended dates this term 
The Local Authority will continue to run these through January, February and March at the following 
locations/dates/times on a rotating basis each month: 
 

Location Name Location Description Date Time 

Lodge Lane car park Yellow chevrons immediately to the right of 
the entrance to the Car Park (opposite NL 
Auction Rooms N12 8JH) 

07/02/2024 4pm to 7pm 

Middlesex University Pavement on The Burroughs outside 
Middlesex University opposite Babington Rd 
NW4 4BT 

14/02/2024 4pm to 7pm 

Temple Fortune By Bike racks outside entrance to M&S Food 
Hall at 820 Finchley Road, NW11 6XL 

21/02/2024 4pm to 7pm 

Stapylton Rd car park Area immediately to the right of carpark 
entrance (EN5 4LR) 

28/02/2024 4pm to 7pm 

Lodge Lane car park Yellow chevrons immediately to the right of 
the entrance to the Car Park (opposite NL 
Auction Rooms N12 8JH) 

06/03/2024 4pm to 7pm 

Middlesex University Pavement on The Burroughs outside 
Middlesex University opposite Babington Rd 
NW4 4BT 

13/03/2024 4pm to 7pm 

Temple Fortune By Bike racks outside entrance to M&S Food 
Hall at 820 Finchley Road, NW11 6XL 

20/03/2024 4pm to 7pm 

Stapylton Rd car park Area immediately to the right of carpark 
entrance (EN5 4LR) 

27/03/2024 4pm to 7pm 

 
 The free Dr Bike sessions will be run by qualified bicycle mechanics. Members of the public can take along their 
bicycles to have a free, full safety check, which includes the condition of tyres, rims, gears, brake function and tyre 
pressure and adjustments can be made if required, all for free. 

 
 
Our Link with St Andrew’s Church 

Please join us this Sunday, 4th February for our Family Service at 10am.  Please join us for coffee 
in the Parish Hall after the service.  All are welcome!  
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Year 2 trip for Great Fire of London topic 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday Y2 went into London to 
learn about The Great Fire of London. We 
went on a history walk all round the area of 
Pudding Lane.  We saw where Samuel 
Pepys lived, The Monument, Pudding Lane, 
The River Thames as well as 4 churches 
that were designed by Christopher Wren. 
The activities we tried included dressing up, 
using a quill to write and building designs 
for new churches and monuments. It was a 
very exciting trip and we loved it! 
By Rebeka & Jacob 
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After School Club 
Please be aware that the After School Club team does not have access to the office email account.  Therefore, if 
you are giving permission for another adult to pick your child up from the club, please inform the office BEFORE 
3:15pm.  After this time, please phone the school number and select the option to be put through to the After 
School Club to pass on your message. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Want to make sure you know about all upcoming events? Why not link your smart phone/tablet 

to our school website calendar? It's really easy to do and means you instantly are informed of 

everything that's coming up. 

 

 
 

Stars of the week 

 

 
Well done to all of our pupils for another fantastic week here at St Andrew’s 
A special well done to our stars of the week: 
 

     Week ending 2nd February 

Reception Kevin – for always having a fantastic attitude to learning. You try your hardest in 
phonics and maths in every session. Keep it up!  
Lucy – for a huge improvement in phonics. You have worked so hard this week and 
always with a smile! Well done! 

Year 1 Ewan – for consistently trying your best in every lesson and for always challenging 
yourself! Keep it up! 
Nao – for an incredible ‘colour field’ painting in the style of Mark Rothko. Well done!  

Year 2 To all of Y2 for being great ambassadors of St Andrews on our Great Fire of London 
trip. 

Year 3 Freddie – for always embracing a challenge and being positive about all your 
learning. 
Luca R-D – for using a wide range of figurative language to significantly enhance 
your writing.  

Year 4 Risa – for fitting beautifully into our class and being enthusiastic and positive about 
your learning 
Lowena – for your enthusiasm and excellent contributions in all lessons – keep it 
up! 

Year 5 Samson – for being a fractions superstar! Well done for your perseverance. 
Brodie – for improving your presentation in your Maths this week and showing your 
working out. 

Year 6 Noa – for an excellent piece of writing this week using the appropriate formal tone. 
Well done! 
Ella – for always having an upbeat attitude and trying your best in all lessons. Keep 
it up! 

 

 

What’s happening this half term 
Tuesday 6th February – Internet Safety Day 

Wednesday 7th February – Year 5 London Eye and River Cruise trip 

Wednesday 7th February – Year 6 Egyptian Day in the hall 

Friday 9th February – Y4 Roman Day in the hall 

Friday 9th February – End of half term USUAL FINISH TIMES 

Monday 12th – Start of Half Term holiday 
 


